
Glamis Road – tree and pavement works
– and road closure

Further to the weekly road report information I updated residents about
recently  in  which  work  in  Glamis  Road  was  mentioned,  the  following
information has been issued by the City Council to affected residents about
the work in the street and the resultant road closure :

“Glamis Road (Ninewells Avenue to Blackness Road) East & West Footways – 
Forestry & Remedial Footway Works

I wish to notify you that work is programmed to commence at the above
location on Thursday 15 February 2018 and will last for approximately 2 and a
half weeks. The works involve tree canopy pruning and remedial footway works
associated with tree root damage.

Tree works will be carried out by Dundee City Council Forestry Section and
the footway works will be carried out by Tayside Contracts.

Initially, footway works will be undertaken starting Thursday 15 February
using temporary traffic lights off peak at localised areas as the work
progresses. From Monday 19 February 2018, the works will be carried out by
closing the street to all traffic from Ninewells Avenue to Blackness Road.
Road traffic will be diverted via Glamis Road south of Blackness Road to
Perth Road and Ninewells Avenue and the reverse.  

For  safety  reasons,  parking,  waiting,  loading  and  unloading  will  be
prohibited on both sides of the street for the duration of the road closure.
Due to the recognised volume of non resident vehicles parking on Glamis Road
on a daily basis, parking enforcement will be in place for the duration of
the  road  closure  and  parking  enforcement  notices  will  be  issued  where
required. Accommodation will be made for residents’ access and servicing of
properties if safe to do so though areas may be temporarily inaccessible
during forestry operations. Site personnel will advise however we would ask
that vehicular traffic movements be kept to a minimum, where possible. 

Please note that pedestrian access will be maintained to both sides of the
street for the duration of the works unless it is unsafe to do so due to
ongoing works and localised alternative pedestrian walkways will be provided
where required,  
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Bus  services  will  be  affected  by  this  closure  and  I  would  advise  bus
passengers to visit www.dundeetravelinfo.com or telephone the bus operator
for further details of diversion routes and alternative bus stops.”

http://www.dundeetravelinfo.com/

